
Dear Co-Workers: 

   

Great is the Lord and greatly to be praised. 

To God be the glory for the things He has 

done, and is doing in our lives.  

 

Our pastor, Bishop Frank Anthone White, 

admonished the membership of Zion to      

allow God to develop us in four areas: 

 

A learning congregation 

A worshipping congregation 

A caring congregation, and 

A witnessing  congregation  

          (Acts 2:36-47). 

 

Many powerful works were done by the 

missionaries. Day after day they went to the 

house of God together. I am thankful and 

grateful for the strength, the courage, and 

the tenacity to press forward through this 

our most difficult and challenging  

experience. 

  

Our senior pastor, servant-leader, Bishop 

Frank Otha White, transitioned victoriously 

from the church militant to the church  

triumphant.  

 

In memory of our beloved Pastor and  

  

  Jurisdictional Prelate, we will mourn until       

  his birthday, (April 1, 2017).  Therefore,  

  our quarterly meeting scheduled for                 

  February 21, 2017  is postponed until  

  May 23, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. (lower-level). 

    

  Thanks for your help and support  to the            

  Evangelist / Missionary Department of 

  Zion Cathedral. 

 

 Prayerfully, 

 

  

 

 

 Mother Eunice Gourdine 

 President 

 
Prayer Deployments 

 

Zion’s Family Prayer Line 

 Monday--Friday  7 a.m.  

 1- 218-895-9225   passcode: 526893 

Mother Lerrell Turner, Church Mother 
~~~~~~~~~ 

3rd Ecclesiastical Jurisdiction ENY 

Women’s Department 

Monday—Friday 6:30 a.m. 

Conference Access # 1-218-548-1596 

Passcode: 867506 

Dr. Edna P. Lewis, Jurisdictional Supervisor 

The President’s Contact  

10 East Berkshire Road,  Merrick, NY  11566  

(516) 868-5613 - (H) (516) 868-4537- (Fax)  

Email: EuniceGourdine@att.net 




